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 KappAhl will announce its second quarter results (December 2015 - February 

2016) Thursday 14 April at 07.30 (CET).   

A presentation of the report and a teleconference will be held for analysts, the media and investors on 

the same day at 09:00 (CET) at KappAhl, Drottninggatan 53 in Stockholm. The report will be 

presented by Danny Feltmann, President and CEO, and Anders Düring, CFO.  

 

Please announce participation for Drottninggatan via e-mail hearings@financialhearings.com. 

 

The presentation will be held in English and will also be live webcasted at www.kappahl.com, via the 

subtitle “Investor Relations”, choose “Reports & presentations”. Questions can be asked via the 

teleconference or via the webcast. It is also possible to listen to the webcast afterwards at the same 

address.  

 

To participate, please call 5 minutes before the opening of the conference:  

Sweden +46 8 5644 2690  

Great Britain +44 203 008 9801 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Charlotte Högberg, Head Public Relations, tel +46 704 715 631, charlotte.hogberg@kappahl.com 

Anders Düring, CFO, tel. +46 708 887 733, anders.during@kappahl.com 

 
 

KappAhl was founded in Gothenburg in 1953 and is a leading fashion chain in the Nordic region with close to 400 

stores in Sweden, Norway, Finland and Poland. Our business idea is to offer value-for-money fashion of our own 
design to the many people. Sustainability-labeled fashion accounts for roughly one quarter of the range. Sales for 
2014/2015 totaled SEK 4.6 billion and the company has approx. 4,000 employees in eight countries. KappAhl is 
quoted on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
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